








Arbor is our new main form of communication with you 

as parents. We use this platform to share important 

information (both whole school and class specific). 

Arbor is our online payment platform. We are a cashless 

school and all payments to school must be made via 

Arbor. 

If you are struggling to access Arbor or need some help, 

please speak to the office staff.



http://www.olsa.org.uk/































